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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 6:10 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Fwd: Supporting HB2269

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Katherine Jesch" <kathjesch@earthlink.net> 
Date: March 26, 2017 at 11:14:12 PM PDT 
To: <beth.patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Supporting HB2269 

I want to raise my voice in support for (HB 2269) which Governor Brown submitted  to fund the essential 

work spelled out in the final rules for monitoring and enforcing the regulations required by Cleaner Air 

Oregon (CAO) last year.  Please don’t let the Association of Oregon Industries sabotage this bill.  

Oregonians deserve clean air! 

Sincerely, 

  

Katherine JeschKatherine JeschKatherine JeschKatherine Jesch 

Kathjesch@earthlink.net 

503-758-6662   

Zip code 97239 


